
1 to 150 
 

Celebrating 150 Years of the Pennsylvania State Grange 
 

 
 
 

This is the first fundraiser for the PA State Grange’s 150th Anniversary in 2023.  All 
funds raised will be used to host the 150th Anniversary Session in Reading in 

October 2023.  This will be a special session with many commemorative events, 
including: 

 
Full Conferral of the Sixth Degree 

Historical Pageant 
Celebration Banquet 

State-Wide Service Projects 
 

Every Grange and Granger in Pennsylvania has the opportunity to share in this 
important celebration!  Help us make this dream a reality by donating to the 1-to-

150 Fundraiser.  Every donation is appreciated! 
 

How it works: 
The PA State Grange Birthday Cake has 150 candles.  Each candle costs the amount 
listed on the candle (the 1st candle costs $1, the 150th candle costs $150).  Candles 

can be purchased in any order until all 150 candles have been sold.  Multiple 
candles in the same amount are welcome.  Donors will be recognized with their 

name on the candle they have purchased, which will be displayed on the cake. 
 

The Birthday Cake will appear at all State Grange functions through 2023.  Candles 
can be purchased at the display or by contacting Karen Mohn at (610) 589-2473 or 
askmohn@comast.net.   Regional anniversary coordinators in each part of the state 

will also have candles available.    
 

Donations should be sent to: Karen Mohn, 308 Mill Road, Womelsdorf, PA 19567 
Checks made payable to: PA State Grange History Committee 


